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1. CS/STD/NF) On 23 August 1990, two remote viewing sessions SG1A 
were conducted in an effort to determine the presence of 
contraband in the 
identified as the 
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- - . - - - - . 
llegal drugs, the location of the applicable container if 

containers were used, and the intended recipient of the illegal 
drugs. As a last requirement, via the use of phonetics, the 
viewers were to determine the name of the company shipping the 
illegal drugs. This ptoJect was designated as a "time sensitive" 
project. 

2. (S/STD/NF) Remote \viewer 049 perceived the presence of 
contraband in the form of illegal drugs in two containers 
labelled "A" and "B" respectively. Container "A" contained . 
contraband in the form of illegal gems, artifacts and possibly 
animal parts. The contraband in "A" was stored in a long, green 
metal box among stacks of gray cans containing viscous, foul
tasting liquid. Specifically, Container "A" was located about 
eight containers from the top, six containers from port, and 
fifteen containers forward of stern. Container "B" contained 
brightly colored, yellow and beige material or carpets. 
Contraband is located in a cut-out cavity of a cylindrically
shaped co'ntainer. "B" container was located eight containers 
from the top, four containers from port, and 17 containers from 
stern. 

3. (S/STD/NF) Remote Viewer 052 described the target vessel as 
a cargo ship having a dark grey hull and a blue superstructure. 
Illegal drugs in the form of cocaine, were located towards the 
rear of the vessel below the superstructure. The illegal drugs 
were located underneath boards surrounded by "sticky stuff," 
possibly glue. 
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4. (SISTO/NF) OPS COMMENTSt In a aketah of the target veaael, 
052 placed the superstructure on the stern. Results of the two 
sessions were submitted immediately following their completion in 
view of the time sensitivity of the project. 
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